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Sister Mary McCauley, BVM 
Saint Bridget Church 

141 W. Williams Street 

Post Office Box 369 

Postville, Iowa 52162 

Dear Sister Mary: 

May 5, 2009 

Thank you for your invitation to the Prayer Vigil and Walk in 

Postville on Tuesday, May 12. I will be unable to attend as the 

Senate will be in session on that date. 

As I mentioned during my meetings in Postville in December, my office 

is here to serve. Staff in both my Cedar Rapids and Washington 

offices have visited your community and stand ready to help the 

citizens and community during these difficult times. 
' 

Please continue to share your views or refer your citizens 

office who have particular problems with federal agencies. 

Rapids office has recently relocated to permanent space at 

Avenue SE, Suite 325, Cedar Rapids, IA 52401. 

Best wishes for a memorable afternoon. 

CEG/md 

Sincerely, 

Charles E. Grassley 

United States Senator 

to my 

My Cedar 

150 1st 
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